

September, 2023

Office of the Select Board E. Central Street Natick, Ma. 01760

Dear Select Board,

On behalf of the Natick Art Association, I am requesting the closure of Court Street from 11 am to 5 pm on Saturday, October 21 and Sunday, October 22.

Natick Artists Open Studios will be holding their annual event and we would like to have music on Adams, leading to the studios at 3 Adams.

Please call me for any additional information you may need. My cell is 508-259-9118.

Thank you for all the years of working with our community events. A request has also been sent to Deputy Chief Brian Lauzon regarding this event.

Sincerely,

Deb Sayre, Co-chair